
 
Patricia’s Green Temporary Public Art Installation 
 
The Arts Commission has received an allocation of $20,000 from the Interagency Plan 
Implementation Committee (IPIC) to curate and manage the installation of a temporary public 
art project at Patricia’s Green in FY 2014. Given the small project which must also cover the 
standard Arts Commission administrative fee, the following method of selecting a project is 
recommended: 
 

1. Staff will establish a short list of qualified artists with existing, exhibition ready artworks 
to be presented to the Visual Arts Committee. The list will be establishing by posting a 
notice on the SFAC website, sending an RFP to artists and galleries and seeking 
recommendations from Commissioners and curators in the local art field. With 
Commission approval of the list, staff will proceed to make a presentation to relevant 
neighborhood associations and the IPIC as an informational courtesy.  

2. All project costs including artist’s honoraria, permits, engineering, preparation of 
sculpture for public display, transportation and installation of sculpture and its removal, 
as well as signage and site restoration must be covered by the project budget. 

3. Due to budget constraints, the curatorial search will most likely be limited to the greater 
Bay Area and/or to galleries with works in their collection that might be available and 
appropriate in size and materials. 

4. The criterion is consistent with the Arts Commission’s standards of excellence, 
originality, appropriateness to context in terms of scale material and design, durability 
and vandal resistance.   

 
 


